
May Board Report 
Thorne Bay School 
 
May has been a blur as we have run from activity to activity and day to day! What an exciting 
month and many great things have been accomplished or will be by the last day. 
 
Elementary soccer finished up and the students learned a lot about the sport of soccer. We 
appreciate Mr. Burch for providing this opportunity and Shane Scamahorn for organizing and 
running each weeks games. 
 
Archery returned from Kentucky and did a great job! They all shot within 5 points of their state 
score or in a lot of cases shot higher than their state score. Curtis Clowar was recognized as an 
Academic Archer and he shot a 293! We congratulate all the archers and thank John and 
James Stevens for all their hard work and efforts on the student’s behalf. 
 
We had an exciting full school field trip to Craig where we went roller skating and swimming and 
ate pizza outside in the park on a beautiful day! We appreciate Christy Plate for setting up this 
field trip for our school! It was great to have everyone together and participating in these fun 
activities. Thanks to all of our staff for their efforts to support the students in this activity. 
 
Black and Gold Awards are on Monday May 22nd at 6:00 p.m. Many awards will be given out 
and a slideshow will be shown of all the activities that have gone on all year long. Graduation 
will be on Tuesday May 23rd at 6:00 p.m. we will have 6 graduates receive their diplomas and 
we invite everyone to come and support these seniors. 
 
We will be participating in the annual P.O.W. Memorial day marathon on Saturday May 27th, we 
are excited to watch the students run and do their best and we wish them well. 
 
We will be completing the year on June 1st with a full school trip to Sandy Beach for a barbeque 
and activities. We hope for good weather and a fun day. 
 
We want to thank all of our teachers and staff members for the hard work and efforts they have 
put in each and every day to make it such a successful year. We hope everyone will have a 
safe, restful and fun summer! We look forward to seeing you all again in the fall! 


